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January 11, 2024

Dear Lake Country School Families,

Due to the forecasted winter storm, Lake Country School District will be closed tomorrow, Friday,
January 12, 2024. All classes and extracurricular activities are canceled all day and night. The building
will be closed.

The state requires a minimum number of hours of direct pupil instruction. We have extra hours built
into our 2023-2024 calendar for when school must be closed for a winter storm or emergency. At this
time, no virtual instruction will be offered.

For more information about Lake Country School’s school closing procedures, please visit our
website: https://www.lcs.k12.wi.us/schoolinfo/winter-weather.cfm

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this communication.

Respectfully,
Chad E. Schraufnagel
Lake Country School District Administrator
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